Sawtucket

SCHOOL DEPARTMENT

TOGETHER: EVERY STUDENT, EVERY DAY

Administration Building
286 Main Street
Pawtucket, Rhode Island 02862-0388
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Mrs. Patricia Royal, Ed. S.
Superintendent of Schools

December 1, 2023

Ashley Blauvelt

Environmental Engineer IV

235 Promenade Street

Providence, RI 02908

Email: ashley.blauvelt@dem.ri.gov

Ms. Blauvelt,

The Pawtucket School Department (PSD) is eager to collaborate with RIDEM for the
development of a new Pawtucket High School on the McCoy Stadium site. Recognizing that this
is a non-school location, we acknowledge the necessity of RIDEM's assessment and approval for
the site's designation as a school site. PSD has submitted a Stage I funding application to the
Rhode Island Department of Education and anticipate an approval by the end of December 2023,
Once the approval is received, and the development team is established, PSD will continue our
collaboration with RIDEM on this exciting and worthwhile project. For your review, we have
included the Site Control Resolution included in the Stage II application to RIDE.

Sincerely,

U_.'
Patricia Royal, Ed. S.
Superintendent of Schools

CC: Ms. Lisa Benedetti-Ramzi, Assistant Superintendent



